
 

 

PPER Email 2014-22: Same-Sex Marriages and Household Composition for SNAP 

USDA/FNS provided guidance on the status of same-sex married couples, in response to a June 
2013 Supreme Court decision.  Effective July 28, 2014, same-sex spouses residing in the same 
household must be considered to be purchasing and preparing meals together.   


